Russo-Savage, Donna

From:

Karen Conroy < kconroy@canaanschools.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 19, 2018 8:31 AM

To:

Russo-Savage, Donna

Cc:

utgoffice@myfairpoint.net; Glenn Hankinson; John Castle; Bridget Cross

Subject:

Reassignment of Ferdinand to ENSU

Good Morning Donna,

The Essex North Supervisory Union Board met on Monday, June 18, 2018 at 6:00PM for their regular board meeting where they discussed the agenda item to reassign Ferdinand to Essex North Supervisory Union.

On a motion made by Dan Lepine, seconded by Patty Brown, **THE BOARD APPROVED THE REASSIGNMENT OF THE UNIFIED TOWN OF FERDINAND TO ESSEX NORTH SUPERVISORY UNION**; vote 5-0, passed in the affirmative.

Please let me know if you need any additional information to process their request.

Thanks, Karen

Karen E. Conroy

Superintendent

Essex North Supervisory Union 318 Christian Hill P.O. Box 100 Canaan, VT 05903 Phone: 802-266-3330 ext. 202

Fax: 802-266-7085

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION. THIS MESSAGE MAY NOT BE FORWARDED. The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, is confidential, constitutes privileged communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. This message may not be forwarded without prior consent from the sender. The information in this e-mail is also protected by the rights afforded under Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) and school district policies. Any unauthorized use, forwarding, distribution, disclosure, printing or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately at (802) 266-8910 or return e-mail, and delete any copies of this message immediately. Any inadvertent disclosure of this communication shall not compromise the confidential nature of the communication.